
August 30, 2016

WAUTC
P O Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Commissioners:

If you write, please include your name and mailing
address, the name of the company (Avista), and the
Dockets UE-160228/UG-160229. If you are unable
to attend, you may still contact the Commission with
questions or to share your comments several ways.

Another news flash included in my most recent Avista bi!!, "Avis#a requests electric and natural
gas rate increase +n Washington". What news!!!!

Avista, being the only utility provider in 
my 

geographic area, again hope to gouge its residents,
and in particular, the retired, elderly who are on limited incomes. It may come to whether we heat
our home, eat, or pay our medical insurance and bills.

am sick of this greedy company.....and not alone in my opinion. Can't anything stop them?

Great idea!! Why don't their executives and managers give up their bonuses' and large pay
increases next year....can't they live on what Avista pays them?

Sincerely,

Lind Morris
0 N. Riblet View Lane

Spokane, WA 9921.2


